
From: jeff m
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Oceano dunes
Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 5:24:06 PM

Hello
This is an appeal letter to keep the dunes open. This is a family destination for many parts of my family for decades
before and hoping for decades to come. This is a very important part of California and many people come here to
ride the dunes. Close it and where will all the tourists go? KEEP IT OPEN!!!!

save the riding area at the oceano dunes.
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